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Next Match –  

Notes from Granville 

Howdy All.  Springtime has sprung, by golly, and those shootin' irons are just achin' to 

get out and make some noise.  This Sunday is the day for Chillicothe folks, and we 

welcome all to come make steel ring with us.  It's our first match of this year, so things 

might be a little rusty - don't think so, but I'm hedgin' my bet just a smidge. 

 

We are planning five stages - not too tough, but not so easy that you can sleep through 

them either.  As always, remember that we need to be safe.  That means keeping at 

least one eye open at all times.  It doesn't look like the mighty Illinois is flooding out the 

club grounds as in times past, and for now the forecast looks decent.  I have no idea 

how the skeeters are doing, so I'll just caution you to bring appropriate bug dope along 

like always. 

 

A note of sadness, one of our own has crossed over.  Dogmeat, AKA Roger Wilsdorf, 

died in an accident while he was working on some property down in Southern Illinois.  

He and his bride, Dogmeat's Baroness, were going to move there.  He used to shoot 

with us a lot - not so much of late.  Good guy!  Always had a smile.  Our thoughts and 



prayers go with Cyndi and his family. 

 

Remember coming up sooner than you would think will be the St Jude match Memorial 

Day weekend.  They still have room for shooters.  It's a great match and for a great 

cause.  Friday, Saturday and Sunday.  A Wild Bunch match on Friday and some side 

matches too.  Broomie and I will be going for sure! 

 

We'll be setting up Saturday about 3:00pm.  Might be crowded with the gun show and 

all, but we'll get 'er done!. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everybody. 

 

Granville Stuart 

  


